From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 2/15/2012 2:51:49 PM

To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bec:

Subject: FW: Important heads up: PG&E Statement - San Bruno Press briefing today.

From: Frizzell, Roger

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 12:11 PM

To: Officers - All

Cc: All PGE Officer Assistants (Corp); Officer Assistants — All

Subject: FW: Important heads up: PG&E Statement - San Bruno Press briefing today.

All,

Here's our statement, below, on the City's comments today. Greg has done several TV interviews
already, and we will be hosting a press call shortly. Separately, we'll be creating a Currents article and
issuing an update to employees. Roger

Statement — Discussions with City of San Bruno —

PG&E has been discussing in good faith a financial settlement with City of San Bruno leaders
over the tragic 2010 accident. PG&E remains firmly committed to continuing those discussions
with city leaders — and believe PG&E and city leaders are aligned in the mutual goal of
achieving a positive resolution for both the city and its residents.

In fact, PG&E leaders had discussions Tuesday and today with San Bruno city leaders, and
plan to meet Thursday to continue discussions. PG&E is ready to continue meeting with the
city as frequently as its city leaders would like, whenever they would like, to help the city and
its residents move through and speed up the recovery process.

PG&E previously announced it established a $70 million trust for the City of San Bruno and a
$100 million Rebuild San Bruno Fund. The discussions that have been and are taking place are
above and beyond those financial commitments.

As we have said all along, our pledge is to do the right thing, in every area of our response, to
help the city and its residents recover from this terrible tragedy. That pledge is as unwavering
as ever, and we are hopeful we can work in a timely manner with San Bruno officials to reach a
successful resolution.
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